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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP 
MEETING AND LUNCHEON 
WHEN: Thursday, May 11, 2023

TIME: 11:30 AM – 1:30 PM

WHERE:  
910 Madison Building – Room 755, the HR Training Room  

LUNCH:  
To make reservations to attend: Call Corliss Finlay  
(901.356.0556) or Pam Vaughn (901.377.6683) or send e-mail 
to Pam Vaughn (pvaughn@uthsc.edu) by May 4.   
Family members and guests are welcome.

COST:  
$10 (First time attendees receive free meal.) 

PARKING:  
Recommend that attendees use the Madison Garage since 
it’s close and there is public access.

GUEST SPEAKERS:  
Retiree Association Board and Friends

DO YOU HAVE NEWS? 
Please send any items of interest for Postscripts to Pam 
Vaughn, Board of Directors, e-mail pvaughn@uthsc.edu
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WELCOME TO THE 
BOARD – JERRY GAMBLE
Your Retirees Board of Directors has a new At Large 
Board Member, Jerry Gamble.  Jerry worked at UT for 
28 years, most of that time he was at the UT Bowld 
Hospital and then briefly on Campus.  In his words, he 

“literally grew up” at Bowld, working as a Unit Secretary, 
Transportation Dispatcher and Patient Account Specialist.  
He worked in Human Resources and served on the 
Employee Relations Board on Campus.

Jerry is currently with Disability Connection Midsouth 
(formerly known as Memphis Center for Independent 
Living), working as Information and Referral Specialist 
and Facilitator for the Grey Panthers Senior Support 
group.  For Jerry, working for this organization is very 
rewarding because they advocate for people with 
disabilities and support seniors in the community.  
What a great connection for the Retirees Association!  
Welcome aboard! 
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REMINDERS
•	 ID Badges are required to enter the SAC, but not 

the Madison Buildings, as they have public access.  
We will update ID information when we return to 
the SAC later this year.

•	 UT Retirees may use the UT Recreation and 
Fitness Center free of charge with valid retiree 
ID badges. For hours of operation and other 
information, call 448.5612.

•	 Visit the UT Retirees webpage for notices and 
past issues of PostScripts.   

Go to: www.uthsc.edu/retirees

RETIREES ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP DUES:
•	 Annually – $5.00 (Dues paid in Dec. are applied 

to the upcoming year.)

•	 Lifetime membership – $50.00

•	 Dues may be mailed to: Pam Vaughn, Retirees 
Assoc., P.O. Box 54, Ellendale, TN  38029.  Make 
checks payable to “UTHSC Retirees Association”.  
You can also pay by check or cash at our 
luncheon events.

•	 If you have a change of address, please send it 
to: Pam Vaughn (e-mail is pvaughn@uthsc.edu) 
or you can mail it to UTHSC Retirees Assoc., P.O. 
Box 54, Ellendale, TN  38029.   

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
MESSAGE
Our Holiday Luncheon Event in December was a roaring success! 
We didn’t know whether our Retirees would respond after the long 
pandemic hiatus — but did they EVER! We had a record crowd 
(just look at the group photo). We had eleven first-time attendees 
and five who joined for lifetime memberships. This is the kind 
outstanding response that encourages us to keep moving ahead. 
As you can see in the pictures, our splendid holiday hot lunch was 
a hit, and so was our gift drawing extravaganza.

The Student Alumni Center (SAC) large meeting rooms, where we 
normally hold our events is not available yet, so we will return to 
the HR Training Room for our next Luncheon Meeting on Thursday, 
May 11. We will do our best to return to the SAC for our last event 
of the year in November. We have another hot lunch and a great 
program planned for May, with several of our Board Members and 
retiree friends talking about the volunteer opportunities and fun 
hobbies we participate in. It is through service and social activities 
that many retirees fulfill their need for connection and a sense of 
purpose. So, make plans to join us, and who knows... we just might 
have some fun with a line-dance demo.

UTHSC Retirees Association Board of Directors


